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Today, VS&Co published its first annual Women’s Impact Report demonstrating the progress we’ve made in supporting women and sharing our
aspiration to be the most beloved and trusted brand for women around the world.

At Victoria’s Secret & Co., women are the connective thread that give us purpose. They are our associates, our customers, our talent and partners in
our value chain. Our world revolves around women and as a result, we have a responsibility and a business imperative to show up for women in all
that we do.  

We’re proud to highlight the significant strides and work accomplished from our Board of Directors that consists of 89% women, to our partnership with
three women cotton farmers in Alabama to the nearly 60 non-profit organizations we support around the world on behalf of women and so much more. 

We are committed to continuing and investing in this work into the future.  We welcome you to join us on this important journey and invite you to read
VS&Co’s 2023 Women’s Impact Report here.

https://www.victoriassecretandco.com/static-files/994b4176-0eef-4136-b066-a37d680ea9ab

